

PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL

Nunn's Lane, Featherstone Tel: 01977 704344 www.purstoninfants.co.uk



3rd May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to take the Year 2 children to Bridlington on **Friday 5th July** for their leavers' trip. We will spend the day on the beach. Then we will have fish and chips or sausage and chips for lunch and then an ice lolly before returning to school at approximately **5.00pm**. The coach will leave school at **9am prompt**.

Please ensure that if your child suffers with travel sickness, appropriate medication has been administered and that you make staff aware. Written permission will be required for the return journey.

The children are not expected to wear school uniform, however it would be helpful if you could ensure your child wears suitable clothing and footwear for the weather on the day. Your child will need a small rucksack containing the following:

- Towel
- Sun cream
- Sun hat
- Water bottle
- Bucket and spade
- Sunglasses if required
- Waterproof coat
- A complete change of clothes including pants and socks

If spare clothes are not provided your child will not be allowed to paddle in the sea.

We hope to return for around **5pm**, depending on traffic, however in the event of a delay, school will be kept informed of any changes in arrival.

The cost of the trip will be £22 per child. For the children who paid £2 for the Pontefract trip in March, we have carried this forward so please pay £20. You can pay in full or in two instalments. Please provide the first instalment of £10 by 17th May and the remaining balance before 28^{th} June. Unfortunately, if your child cannot make the trip on the day, we are unable to offer a refund.

Many thanks	
Year 2 staff	
I wish my child	
to take part in the visit to Bridlington on	
Signed	Parent/Guardian

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503 social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk